

Inviting Articles/ Art works for Prologue

Dear teachers and students,

It is the last month of 2020 - the year that has tested us like no other. As we reach for the comforting calm of Christmas, we at Prologue, welcome articles, poems, artwork - stories in both words and colour - that encapsulate our spirit, strength and our hope as we navigate "the new normal." The ten best entries will be featured in the coming edition of Prologue.

INSTRUCTIONS

- Please scan and send your entries to the following email id: cpspalaprologue@gmail.com.
- Make sure you scan and send a latest passport size photo of yours along with the entry.
- Kindly mention Article for Prologue story/poem/artwork in the subject line of the mail.

Last date of entry: 22/12/2020

Principal 11/12/2020